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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS FOR UMATILLA COUNTY, OREGON

IN THE MATTER OF THE VACATION )
OF W. 4TH ST.IN THE WEST 1/2 )
OF SECTION 27, TOWNSHIP 5 NORTH)
RANGE 28 E.W.M. )

NOTICE 1is hereby given that the Umatilla County Board of
Commissioners has received a petition calling for vacation of a portion
of W. 4th Street in the West 1/2 of Sec. 27, T5N, R28 E.W.M., south of
Power City, west of Hwy 395, east of the Umatilla River, and north of
Hermiston, 4 miles North of the city of Hermiston, Umatilla County,
Oregon.

More detailed information on this subject may be obtained from the
Umatilla County Public Works Department, 3920 Westgate, Pendleton,
Oregon, telephone 503 276-2962.

The preliminary assessment by the Director of Public Works of
Umatilla County is that this portion W. 4th Street will bhest serve the
public by being vacated.

Notice 1is hereby given that the Umatilla County Board of
Commissioners, under authority of ORS 368.326 to 368.366, intends to hold
a public hearing on the vacation of said portion of W. 4th Street on
March 16, 1994, at 10:020 a.m. in Rm. 114, Umatilla County Courthouse,
Pendleton, Oregon. Any persons wishing to be heard on this subject may
attend this hearing and present appropriate information, or written
testimony may be filed with the clerk of the Umatilla County Board of

Commissioners, who subsequently will determine whether the request for
vacation shall be granted.

Hal Phillips
Director of Public Works
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